
Bet Aviv High Holy Day ticket policy – amended by board 11-9-16 

 

 Bet Aviv provides services on Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur to members in good 

standing, their children and grandchildren, and their adult parents.  Others who wish to attend 

High Holy Day services may purchase guest tickets.  Tickets are intended primarily for: 

- Extended family and friends of members, such as nephews and nieces. 

- People who are considering membership in Bet Aviv and want to “try out” worship 

services. 

To accomplish the purposes set out above, Bet Aviv adopts the following policy regarding High 

Holy Day tickets. 

1. Bet Aviv reserves the right to limit the number of tickets sold based on the capacity of the 

facility and on the needs of members, which remain primary. 

2. Prices for tickets will be set by the board.  For 2016, the prices shall be $225 dollars per 

ticket/person and will provide admission to all High Holy Day services.  In any year in 

which the board takes no specific action to set ticket prices, prices shall be the same as in 

the previous year. 

3. A ticket will for all High Holy Day services, unless and until the board changes the 

policy. 

4. People who buy guest tickets on a “try out” basis may have the price of the ticket applied 

to membership for the current calendar year. 

5. Approval of this policy by the board will also constitute approval of the 2016 ticket 

prices. 

 


